
Notice of Public Hearing 
of 

Resolution No. R1-2021-0006 
Groundwater Basin Evaluation and Prioritization Results 

Supporting Salt and Nutrient Management Planning 
 
Staff presents Resolution No. R1-2021-0006 (Resolution) for consideration by the North Coast 
Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Water Board), recommending Priority Basins 
that would benefit from Salt and Nutrient Management Planning.  A Staff Report accompanies 
the resolution and describes the technical approach used to evaluate and prioritize the 62 
groundwater basins in the North Coast Region.  This item will be open for written public comment 
between January 4, 2021, and February 3, 2021. 

Public Hearing Procedures  
A public hearing to consider the proposed Resolution and receive public comment is scheduled 
for the Regional Water Board’s April 15 or 16, 2021 meeting as announced in the Regional 
Water Board’s agenda.  Any written comments regarding the Resolution and Staff Report 
documents must be submitted to the attention of Christopher Watt, no later than February 1, 
2021, at 5:00 p.m. via e-mail at chris.watt@waterboards.ca.gov or by U.S. Mail at 5550 Skylane 
Boulevard, Suite A, Santa Rosa, CA 95403. 

During the COVID-19 emergency, pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order No. 29-20, the 
Water Boards are developing solutions to allow for upcoming board meetings to proceed by 
means of remote participation.  Please follow our website at 
www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast for updates. 

Please be aware that dates and venues may change.  You can access the current agenda to 
find the latest information on meeting dates and locations at the Regional Water Board’s website 
(https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/). At the public hearing, the Regional Water Board 
will consider whether to affirm, reject, or modify the proposed Resolution. 

Document Review 
The proposed Resolution and Staff Report are available at the Regional Water Board’s website 
for tentative orders for Board decisions. 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/board_decisions/tentative_orders/ 
Additionally, the proposed Resolution and Staff Report may be inspected or copied at the 
Regional Water Board office located at 5550 Skylane Boulevard, Suite A, Santa Rosa, 
California.  Appointments can be made by calling (707) 576-2220. 

Accessibility 
Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation to participate in the public meeting should contact 
Patti Corsie at 707-576-2220 at least five days prior to the scheduled meeting.  The meeting 
location is accessible to persons with disabilities.  TTY users may contact the California Relay 
Service at 800-735-2929 or voice line at 800-735-2922. 

Staff Contact 
Questions regarding the draft Resolution or Staff Report should be directed to Chris Watt, by 
email at Chris.Watt@waterboards.ca.gov. 
Claudia Villacorta 
Assistant Executive Officer 
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